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Scoping Period Concludes for East San Fernando Valley Transit Project  
  
Monday, May 6, 2013 was the last day to provide scoping comments for the East San 
Fernando Valley Transit Corridor. Scoping is the first step in the environmental review 
process. More than 220 comments were received including verbal and written comments 
at the scoping meetings held in March, and those that have come in since by mail, e-mail 
and social media. They come from a wide variety of commenters including members of 
the general public, businesses and business groups, neighborhood and community 
organizations, public agencies and elected officials. The project team is reviewing the 
input that will be used to help shape the Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement/Environmental Impact Report (Draft EIS/EIR) that is evaluating transit 
improvement options primarily along the Van Nuys Boulevard corridor between Ventura 
Boulevard and the Sylmar/San Fernando Metrolink Station. We are planning additional 
community meetings later this year.   
  
Metro.net Home | Press Room | Projects & Programs | Meeting Agendas | Riding Metro | 
Metro Library 

Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority 
1 Gateway Plaza 

Los Angeles, California 90012-2952 
Phone: 213-922-6888 Fax: 213-922-7447 

 


